
To all concerned regarding Pacific L.A. Marine Terrninal LLC Crude Oil Terminal:

I am adamantly opposed to the supertanker oil terminal proposed for Pier 400 in our outer
harbor. When I bought my home here in San Pedro I knew I could afford it largely due to
the unsightly and unhealthy proximity to a large working port. Despite much talk of
cleaning up the por! reducing pollutiorl and improving orn quality of life and the value
ofour investments, things keep getting worse. To add a supertanker terrrinal is not in the
best interest ofthe residents ofthe San Pedro and for all, it is a shortsighted and
backward thinking plan. Thankyou for your consideration

Amy Thornberry and Jim Pike

1055 W 170'St.
San Pedro, CA 90731


